
 

 The security on the Google email (contact@murraysymphony.org) has been updated 
and anything we send may go to your spam unless you have put this address as one of 
your contacts. Check your spam if you have not been getting our emails. 

 

 Our next Concert 
 

The Omicron numbers appear to be dropping, so things look hopeful for our concert. We 
have rehearsed the strings, and hope the winds can catch up.  

  
 We Have creaated a survey for the group to see who would be willing to play. Look for it 

in your emal. We will probably wear masks when not playing. There will be a final 
decision made by February 9. Hopefully the Omicron will have peaked and we will have 
a marked decrease in cases.  

 

 Board meeting 
Let us know your conerns and suggestions for rehearsals. Our next board meeting will 
be on February 16 after rehearsal at 9 PM. 
 
Becky Held has asked for us to find someone new to write our grants. She explained to 
us the process and Amanda Brown is going to take the lead and learn the process and 
find a new grant writer. 
 

 Elections this year 
This May at the general meeting we wil not only be voting on a new music director, we 
will be voting on new board members. It is the president and the treasurer who are up 
for election, or re-election. Be thinking about who you might like to have on the board. 
You can either volunteer or nominate someone else or re-elect the people currently on 
the board. Melanie, our current president has declined to run again. We have an opening 
for that position. 

The board meets on the Third Wednesday of every month right after rehearsal. Our next meeting 

will be February 16 right after rehearsal. All are welcome to attend. Please let us know if you 

have an issue to discuss. 


